
                
 
 

 

 

 

                                                        

                                              

COTON GREEN PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Kipling Rise, Coton Green, 

TAMWORTH B79 8LX 

Tel: 01827 337456 

Email: office@cotongreen.staffs.sch.uk 
Headteacher:  Mr R Osborne, B Ed (Hons), NPQH, NPQEL 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Coton Green Primary encourages parents and carers to be as involved with the school 
as possible. One of the ways to do this is via the development of a Parent Forum.  
 
Purpose of the Parent Forum  
 
This forum gives those involved the opportunity to represent all parents/carers 
regarding any matters they may want to raise with our school and to hear about 
schemes we may be considering, or to contribute to policies and practice. It will give 
parents and carers a relaxed and informal place to meet with staff to share their views 
on how things are going at the school and how we can improve. We are writing to 
warmly invite you to the first Parent Forum of this academic year, which will take place 
at the following time:  

Tuesday 10th October from 9:00am to 11:00am. 
 

It is anticipated that these Parent Forum meetings will take place once every half term 
(aiming for 5/6 per academic year.) 
If you are interested in joining the Parent Forum, please email the school office- 
office@cotongreen.staffs.sch.uk with FAO Mrs Eccles as the subject. 
  
It’s a chance for you to ask questions, express any concerns that you may have, and 
gain information about any future plans and developments for the school.  
 
In this meeting, we are going to pay particular attention to communication and 
behaviour.  If you have any queries, please don’t hesitate to contact us:  
 
Many thanks and I look forward to hearing from you.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Mrs Eccles 
Deputy Head teacher 
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Parent Forum Ground Rules 
 
 We maintain confidentiality where necessary.  

 We are a positive group.  

 We aim to expand the partnership between parents and staff.  

 We will work closely with staff and inform them of our activities.  

 We will point parents in the right direction but we do NOT deal with complaints.  

 We do NOT discuss individuals (parents, children, staff or governors).  

Role of a Parent Forum member 
  
 To aid and improve communication and partnership between the School, its 

pupils, its parents and its governors.  

 To be a point of contact for parents if appropriate.  

 To liaise with your class/year teachers and to support them.  

 To pass on practical information to parents where necessary.  

 To be a point of contact for parents within your class/year group.  

 To be the first point of contact for all new parents within your class/year.  

 To help support out-0f-school activities (parents’ meetings, curriculum 

workshops, etc).  

 To follow up issues with parents and maintain communication.  

 To identify and represent the views of parents on issues affecting the education 

and welfare of the pupils.  

Mission Statement  
 
To extend the partnership of parents with staff and governors by building a 
relationship of trust and support and to help provide guidance and practical 
information in line with School ethos. 
 


